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From: Tod Salfrank

To: Diane Stoddard

Cc: Charles Soules; Rebecca Pepper; Joel Skelley
Subject: TE-0373-01 Non-participating discussion
Date: Monday, January 13, 2014 9:09:23 AM

Ms. Stoddard,

This email is to inform the City of Lawrence that after a review of the proposed scope of
Project 23 TE-0373-01 by the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) and the
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) the following items have been determined to be
non-participating with federal funds, and if included in the project will be at the cost of the
City of Lawrence:

e Any work on the east side involving the parking lot, fencing or any sidewalk not
connected to the building.

e Work on the west side involving restoration of the green space area surrounding the
historic fountain base, will be subject to final review of eligible components In general this may be
considered eligible with some exceptions.

o Any shared systems (HVAC, fire suppression) in the building will need to be allocated
out by floor space and the BNSF floor space portion of these shared systems.

¢ Any work within the BNSF space that isn’t related to the structure. Work that could be
considered would have to be shown as being detrimental to the building as a whole if it were not
completed.

It should also be noted that this list may not be all inclusive. As reviews of the project plans take
place it may be determined that additional items may also be non-participating.

I also understand that the City was unaware of the requirement to have full time inspection of any
construction completed with federal funds and had not accounted for the cost in the budget. CE
costs can be covered with funds originally awarded for portions above that are not eligible.

I would like to apologize for the misunderstandings when this project was selected for funding. At
that time | was not aware of some of the proposed work, and being new to managing preservation
projects, was unaware of some of the Federal Regulations pertaining to these types of projects.

I look forward to working with you and your staff on getting this project to construction.

Sincerely,

Tod Salfrank

Associate Road Engineer

Bureau of Local Projects

Kansas Department of Transportation

10th Floor Dwight D. Eisenhower State Office Building
700 SW Harrison Street

Topeka, KS 66603-3754

(785) 368-7396
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